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4 November 1966

Dr. H. B. Stenzel
Department of Geology
Rice University
Houston, Texas 77001

Dear Henryk:

It is obvious from the photo you sent me that
you have spotted a wonderful specimen of Hercoglossa.
How delighted I am to have this photo for our gallery.
Both Gilda and I were alse very pleased that your
family is evolving so well. I do hope you plan to be
in San Francisco for the GSA meeting and we can have
a good talk,

With very best regards.

Sincerely,
Bernhard Kummel

BK/rdh





